
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 23, 2021  

To: House Committee on Water; others 

Re:  [HB 2470]...NEUTRAL...If [HB 2145] passes, how many of these wells will have well logs to be reviewed? 

[HB 2470] is a really good idea. 

How many well logs does the Water Resources Commission plan on reviewing? 

What is a reasonable "case load" per month? 

If  [HB 2145] passes, there could be thousands of well logs submitted for review. 

At least the current crop of Commissioners can sleep soundly until July 1, 2022. 

Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                        /s/ David S. Wall 
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